
Committee on Educational Planning, Policies and Programs January 21, 2016 

6. UNC Degree Program Proposals  ....................................................................................... Courtney Thornton

Situation: East Carolina University requests discontinuation of the following degree programs: 

BA in Art History and Appreciation (CIP 50.0703) 
BS in School Health Education (CIP 13.1307) 

Background: Per UNC 400.1, the campuses and UNC General Administration review degree program 
offerings and bring periodic discontinuation recommendations to the UNC Board of 
Governors. 

Assessment: Discontinuation of the program is recommended. 

Action: This item requires a vote. 



Request for Authorization to Discontinue the 
Bachelor of Arts in Art History and Appreciation at 

East Carolina University 
 
 

East Carolina University has requested that its BA in Art History and Appreciation (CIP 

50.0703) be discontinued. 

 

The BA in Art History and Appreciation is being discontinued due to low productivity.  

The five students currently enrolled will be able to progress towards degree completion via the 

teach-out plan.  Coursework in art history will still be offered to support the BFA in Art and 

BFA in Art Education degree programs; therefore, existing faculty and staff will not be 

reassigned or discontinued. 

 

Recommendation: It is recommended that the Board of Governors approve East Carolina 

University’s request to discontinue the BA in Art History and Appreciation. 

 

  



Request for Authorization to Discontinue the 
Bachelor of Science in School Health Education at 

East Carolina University 
 
 

East Carolina University has requested that its BS in School Health Education (CIP 

13.1307) be discontinued. 

 

The BS in School Health Education is being discontinued due to low productivity.  The 

five students currently enrolled will be able to progress towards degree completion via the teach-

out plan, as the needed coursework will continue to be offered.  The discontinuation will result in 

the reassignment of 1.5FTE faculty to teach in the BS in Public Health Studies. 

 

Recommendation: It is recommended that the Board of Governors approve East Carolina 

University’s request to discontinue the BS in School Health Education. 
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